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Laceq School Gym Floor Returns

‘ The spotlight event at the 10th Lacey School Reunion on
Y August 27, 2007 was the presentation of the jump center section
from the Lacey School gym floor. Shawn Lewis, Assistant
! Superintendent, Brian Wharton and Courtney Schrieve from
! North Thurston Public Schools restored the rescued pieces that
were saved by a team of five during the Lacey school’s 1994
”ﬁ"’ demolition. The jump floor section will be on display

: temporarily at the Lacey Museum, 8291/2 Lacey Street. Call
Joc Hale  Shirley Deiedsic Amber Raney, Curator, at 360-438-0209 for information.

The Alums were pleased to honor their teachers, cooks and secretaries. Their
enjoyment was heard often . . . “It was so much fun, we should
do it every year!” Doris Olson Smith, a 1940’s teacher said
“Thanks for reunions — great fun.”

The Society will support annual reunions IF chairpersons
will volunteer to plan and organize the yearly events. Amy
Anderson Turner (360-236-0162 and Shirley Dziedzic (360-

491-0905 want to listen to your ideas. Doris Olson Smith 19405 teach
1980s teach.Margaret Stakkstad

07 Annual Meeting Surprise | puside This Issue

Issac Wood’s descen-
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WELCOME TO THE NEW TRUSTEES
Dick Yates was elected to the Board of Trustees at the October 27,
2007 Annual meeting. Dick’s father, Harold, was also a trustee.
Dick’s Grandfather “Teddy” Yates had the biggest chicken farm in
Thurston County in 1919. Teddy was also the Lacey School janitor
for a few years. Our new trustee continued to manage the Yates
Eggs business until 1987.

Lanny Weaver was appointed to the Board of Trustees to fill the
position vacated after Dick Johnson’s resignation was accepted
with sad regrets. Lanny is an archivist with the Washington State
Archives Department and has been a Lacey Museum researcher.

2008 ANNUAL MEETING

Lacey’s historical era of 1852 pioneers experienced a big increase in families, twelve in all!
The 2008 Annual Meeting will focus on Archibald McMillan and the Parson families -
1852. Joseph Smith, an 1845 pioneer who hasn’t been honored, will join those earliest set-
tlers.

The meeting will be on October 27, 2008 from 5:30-7:30 PM at the Jacob Smith
House. We are privileged again to have some of the descendents coming and sharing their
personal stories.

Due to the popularity our “Pioneer Journeys” are demonstrating, we are now requesting
reservations. The Jacob Smith House has space to seat only 60 people comfortably.

Please cut out this form and mail your reservation to: Lacey Historical Society, PO Box
3324, Lacey, WA 98509-3324, or you may call 491-0905. Yes, ___ will be attending

Name Address

Phone
Donations to cover house rental and food cost are greatly appreciated
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